
Kindergarten French Immersion 
Registration Opens January 9, 2017

Families new to the Grand Erie French Immersion program and those who currently have a child 
in the program must register by February 10, 2017 at 4:00 p.m.

Overview of the Registration Process 
•	 A cap of Kindergarten French Immersion in all sites is in effect 
•	 There are limited spots available for students entering the program 
•	 Students who currently have siblings in the program are guaranteed a spot – registration is still 

required    
•	 No out-of-area requests will be permitted 
•	 A randomized selection process system will be used for new families to grant access into the 

program 

Families will receive confirmation of placement in the program or information about the wait list 
process by February 27, 2017.

For more information about the enrolment cap, the randomized selection process, wait list infor-
mation and other details, visit: www.granderie.ca/frenchimmersion  

Your principal can help support you through this process. A copy of the website information can 
be requested in print or other accessible formats. 


